
  

 

  
 

FTSE UK Index Series Ground Rule Change: Removal of Reserve Lists 

01 October 2020 

FTSE Russell would like to inform clients that effective from the close of Wednesday 2 December 2020 
(the date on which the FTSE UK Index Series December review changes are announced), reserve lists for 

the FTSE 100 Index and the FTSE 250 Index will no longer be published or utilized in order to select a 
replacement company triggered by intra-quarter deletions. Instead, replacement companies to the FTSE 

100 and FTSE 250 will be selected by ranking the existing constituents of the FTSE All-Share index - with 
the highest ranking company not included within the applicable index serving as the replacement. 
 
For full details please refer to the FAQ using the following link: 
 

FTSE FAQ Document UK Index Series Replacement Company   
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